
 
 

Beware of Fake Recruitment in the Name of NIPER-Raebareli 

DO NOT BE A VICTIM OF FRAUD 
 

It has come to the attention of the Institute that certain fake 

websites are circulating misleading information regarding recruitment at 

NIPER-Raebareli. The URLs of these fraudulent websites are falsely 

claiming to represent official recruitment processes of the Institute. 

The general public is hereby informed that no recruitment process 

is currently ongoing at NIPER-Raebareli. Any such claims made on 

unofficial platforms or third-party websites are entirely false, misleading, 

and unauthorized. 

The only official source for all recruitment-related notifications and 

updates is the Institute's official website: 

꺪꺫 https://niperraebareli.edu.in  

Members of the public are advised to rely exclusively on the official 

website for authentic information and to exercise caution against 

fraudulent websites or agents. The Institute shall not be responsible for 

any consequences arising out of interactions with such fake platforms. 

 

 

Sd/- 

Registrar 

 


